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MEMORANDUM 

 

July 11, 2012 

 

TO:  Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:  Change in MV Executive Advisory Board  

 

It is proposed that two dates be changed on the 2012-13 Advisory Board Meeting Calendar: 

 

Move January 9, 2013 to January 16, 2013 

 

Move April 3, 2013 to April 10, 2013 

 

A final confirmation of these changes will be made at the August Board meeting. 

 


